OLD PALACE PRIMARY SCHOOL | () 5:—

|»

8" November 2024
Dear parents/ carers,

We are writing to let you know that your child has been selected to take part in the Tower
Hamlets Year 3 and 4 football tournament at Mile End Stadium.

The tournament is a great opportunity for your child to further develop their teamwork and
football skills, whilst competing against other year 3 and 4 boys from other Tower Hamlets
schools.

The tournament will be taking place on Tuesday 12th November from 9:30am - 2:30pm.
The boys will be leaving school by 9:00am to arrive in time for the start of the tournament, so
we please ask you to drop your child off at school when the gates open at 8:50am. The
children will be returning to school by 3:00pm and can be collected as usual at 3:30pm.

We will provide your child with an Old Palace football jersey to wear during the tournament,
however, we ask that you please send your child into school on Tuesday 12th November with
the following:

- black shorts

- shin guards

- football boots or trainers

- football or long socks

- a water bottle

You may also wish to send the following, incase of chilly weather
- joggers to wear over shorts during break times
- a zip up sweatshirt or hoodie

The boys will be accompanied to the tournament by our sports coach and an additional
member of staff.

If you have any questions please feel free to speak to Mr Manalo or Ms McCelland.

Kind Regards
Mr Manalo and Ms McClelland
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